
 

 

 

 

 

 

6 November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 13 Parents’/Carers’ Consultation Evening – Tuesday 19 November 2019 

We invite you to attend the Year 13 Parents’/Carers’ Consultation Evening on Tuesday 19 
November 2019 from 5pm – 8pm. The evening will take place in Braintree Sixth Form.  

Your son/daughter will receive an appointment sheet and liaise with their teachers in order to 
book an appointment for each subject.  

When you arrive, please sign in on the tutor list. 

Please contact Caroline Watson on 01376 556358 or email 
caroline.watson@braintreesixthform.com  if you have any queries.  

Yours faithfully  

  

Mrs M Townsend 
Head of Sixth Form 
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